

# LSAC Committee Minutes

Date | 06/10/2021 | Location Tennis Centre - Seminar Room 1

<b>Meeting called by</b>	Catrina Salisbury	<b>Apologies</b>
<b>Type of meeting</b>	Committee Meeting	Mary Upton
<b>Note taker</b>	Rebecca Mears	

---

## Main Business

---

### Chair – Catrina Salisbury

#### Actions brought forwards

- Bi election
  - Secretary, TNR, Alumni and 2 novice
- Bow deposits
  - Experienced couldn't access them
  - Should be able to when they go live for beginners

#### Chair's report

- The existence of ASS sessions (Ffion has been informed)
- PP programme
  - For terms 2 and 3
  - 12 archers for those wanting to be super competitive

#### Actions ongoing

- Danages
  - Must be sorted before BUTTS leg
- Register – Catrina needs to make it
- AGB memberships
  - Not paid for yet
  - Need to chivvy up
- Bow bags
  - Need to be sorted
  - Need to know who already has kit
  - 21 being bought
- Cupboard sorting on Saturday

### Social Secretary – Jordanna Marsh

#### Actions brought forwards

- We will be hosting the first BUTTS leg on the 21<sup>st</sup> November
- Coaching development
  - We have lost all level 2 coaches and will be losing most level 1s soon
  - We need to get new people as coaches (AU could pay) – Flick and Ben?
  - Twinkle and Kat (though not funded by AU)

#### Social Secretary's report

- Fun shoot – 10<sup>th</sup> October

- Pub crawl – ensure some committee is there

#### *Actions ongoing*

- BUTTS Champs
  - Possibility of us hosting it
  - We would need either the entire Tennis Centre or our normal amount plus Hollywell.
  - Could borrow targets from other clubs
  - Max uni's: 13 including us
  - Proposal has been put forward
- Field archery
  - Currently in talks about hosting a UKSA field champs
  - Would be around Easter

#### **Secretary – N/A**

##### *Actions brought forwards*

- 

##### *Secretary's report*

- 

##### *Actions ongoing*

- 

#### **Treasurer – Rebecca Mears**

##### *Actions brought forwards*

- 

##### *Treasurer's report*

- 

##### *Actions ongoing*

- 

#### **Team Captain – Harry Morton**

##### *Actions brought forwards*

- 

##### *Team Captain's report*

- *Nothing to report*

##### *Actions ongoing*

- 

#### **Equipment Officer – Emilia Stonebanks**

##### *Actions brought forwards*

-

*Equipment Officer's report*

- 

*Actions ongoing*

- 

### **Development Officer – Ffion Edgeley**

*Actions brought forwards*

- 

*Development Officer's report*

- 

*Actions ongoing*

- 

### **Tournaments and Records Officer – N/A**

*Actions brought forwards*

- 

*Tournaments and Records Officer's report*

- 

*Actions ongoing*

- 

### **Welfare Officer – Mary Upton**

*Actions brought forwards*

- 

*Welfare's report*

- 

*Actions ongoing*

- 

### **Media – N/A**

*Actions brought forwards*

- 

*Media's report*

- 

*Actions ongoing*

-

**Novice Representatives – N/A**

*Actions brought forwards*

- 

*Novice Rep's report*

- 

*Actions ongoing*

- 

**AOB**

*Actions brought forwards*

- 

*Items brought up*

- 

*Actions ongoing*

- 

---

**Session Rota**

---

Date	Session Taker	Location	Notes